
 

 

Board Member Gifts and Hospitality Register 2024 

In 2024 there were no gifts or hospitality declared by Board Members. 

The upper limit on the value of gifts, which may be accepted by members of the 

Board, is set at £25. 

Board Members should normally refuse to accept any gift offered to them personally 

unless it is of negligible value of is a promotional item of a value under the £25 

ceiling. 

Presentational items may be accepted by the Chief Executive who will keep a 

register of such gifts and ensure that they are displayed or used appropriately by 
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